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The Body Guards and the Security agents are in reality the Knights of the 21st 
Century, and there has never been a more urgent need of well trained and highly 
competent Security Professionals as in the present times. 
 
The task of securing the persons, the properties and the goods, all over the World 
has never been more dangerous, but also more challenging, therefore it has never 
required highly trained professionals as in the present times. 
 
IBSSA, as the leading international organization at World level dedicated to Body 
Guards and to Security Services, has, for many years, included in its activities a 
very serious professional security training program, which is improving its already 
high standards of Quality every year, and this is a major contribution for the Peace 
and Security. 
 
Without a high quality Professional Training, an efficient Security can not exist and 
if Security does not exist the results are those tragic images that we all can see, of 
millions of people, all over the World, escaping from their own countries in serach 
of Security in other countries. 
 
As the Knights of 21st Century, you, dear participants to this IBSSA Annual 
Meeting, are the first line of guardians of the Law, the Order and the Security of 
many millions of persons, so you must feel as honoured to be IBSSA members as 
I feel for being an IBSSA Patron. 
 
God bless you all 
 
 
 
 
José, Prince 


